
 

 

                                                     
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Resolution of the call with reference 062-22, offer Head of projects and innovation 

 

The Biomedical Research Institute of Lleida (IRBLleida) announced a job offer for a Head of projects 

and innovation. 

 

Meeting on date 01/12/2022 and after assessing all the resumes submitted, the Selection 

Committee has issued a resolution approving to resolve the call to fill a position of Head of projects 

and innovation, declaring it DESERTED, since there is no application that meets the requirements. 

 

This is hereby made public for general knowledge. 

 

 

In Lleida, december 1, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


